CSEA/SDNH/14-001 S

ATTACHMENT Z
Penalty Assessment Notice; Failure to Report New Hires 








Date

Employer

Maryland Employer State Unemployment Insurance Number (SUIN)

Federal Employer Identification Number (FEIN)

Address1

Address2

City, State Zip

RE:  Penalty Assessment Notice; 
        Failure to Report New Hires

Dear Human Resource Representative:


The Child Support Enforcement Administration (CSEA) is assessing a $20 penalty against your company for failing to report newly hired or re-hired employees as required by law.  (See Maryland Annotated Code, Labor and Employment Article 8-626.1)  CSEA previously sent a warning notice in which it was noted that a penalty may be assessed, and requested your company correct its reporting practice.  Your company subsequently did not file a timely new hire report for the employees on the enclosed list.


Please remit your payment of $20 to ________(TBD)______________ and correct your new hire reporting practice.  All employers are required to report new and re-hired employees to the Maryland State Directory of New Hires within 20 calendar days of the employee’s first day of work (See Maryland Annotated Code, Labor and Employment Article 9-626.1) For your convenience, you can file new hire reports online at http://www.mdnewhire.com, or by using the enclosed form.


Timely new hire reporting benefits Maryland families by resulting in timelier child support payments.  It also benefits employers by reducing unemployment insurance fraud and the associated costs borne by employers.  Thank you for your assistance in improving the State of Maryland’s services to employers and to families.  If you have any questions, please call (888) MDHIRES.
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